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North Cottesloe Primary School Parents and Citizens
Association (lnc)

Town of Cottesloe
109 Broome Street
Cottesloe WA 6011

27 November 2019

Dear Gabrielle

Please find attached our event application form for the proposed North Cott Splash n
Dash, which we hope to host on Saturday 28 March 2019.

The event, held from 2017 to 2018, has been a huge success enjoyed by all ages. lt
will again be run by the North Cottesloe Primary School P&C with the support of the
North Cottesloe Surf Club. We hope to make the next event even better, especially
with the generous $5,000 community donation from the Town of Cottesloe toward
running costs.

This event will not only be a community event but will also raise funds for the North
Cottesloe Primary School and l\Ielanoma WA. Proceeds from the event are
allocated to provide valuable resources to assist with ongoing activities in the school
community, such as the school's Science Technology Engineering & tVlaths (STEIM)
program and other programs that do not fit within the limited Budget framework.

2019 proceeds have been allocated to the school's STEM program. This has been
shown to enhance STE[\4 teaching practises and assist in delivering engaging STEITI
education in our school. lt is well recognised that we need an increase in STEtt/ skills
to meet Australia's future job needs. Our program continues to do just that.

The P&C would like to use 2020 proceeds to enhance and build our STElvl and
literacy programs.

We are very excited about the prospect of holding this event again and hope that the
Town of Cottesloe will further support it by waiving any application/ event fees.

Kind regards

P&C President

100 Eric St, Cottesloe, WA 6011 . ABN 89 303 705 426
Ph: (08) 93847733 . www.northcottesloeps.wa.edu.au
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